

## THE ELEANOR ELLIOTT MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP

For Community Service

Eleanor Elliott was a former resident of Britannia Woods. She was a loving and community-minded mother who raised her sons and supported many other families in the communities through her volunteerism spanning two decades with the Britannia Woods Food Pantry & Community House. She also served as a Board Director for many years.



LAUNCH: OCTOBER 2021

With this annual memorial scholarship, the Britannia Woods
Community House will continue the impact of Eleanor in the neighborhood by awarding one student of any age scholarship to pursue their educational dreams.

